
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Alyth Primary School  

 
Parental Involvement and Engagement Census 
 
We would like to know how you feel about involvement with your child’s school.  A new 
national survey asks about your involvement and engagement with your child’s school and 
their learning.  The information gathered will help the school, local authority and Scottish 
Government fully understand the views of parents and carers and plan how school 
involvement and engagement with learning can be improved.   
 
Use this link to complete the survey:  
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/pkcprimaryparentcensus/ 
 
If your children attend different schools you are welcome to complete the survey for each 
school. 
 
More information can be found at: 
https://www.gov.scot/publications/parental-involvement-and-engagement-census/ 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Fiona Campbell  
Depute Headteacher 
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Executive Director (Education & Children’s Services) Sheena Devlin 

Alyth Primary School 
Albert Street 
Alyth PH11 8AX 
Tel 01250 871370 
Fax (01828) 632651 
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              Headteacher 
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